
County Bridge L-36 
(Buffalo Hollow Road over Willoughby Brook) 
Bridge L-36 is located approximately ½ mile east of NJ Route 31.  The bridge will be closed daily for 
painting (Monday thru Friday – weather permitting) from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm. starting on or about 
Tuesday 9/3/2024.  The daily closures will occur for approximately 2 to 3 weeks (weather 
dependent). The bridge painting contractor will be placing signs for a detour: Poplar Road to Cregar 
Road to Route 31. 
Painting Contractor:  United Painters Incorporated. 
 


